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ELECTRICAL COMPLIANCE 
PROGRAM

New
Coming Soon

The Seattle Department of Construction 
and Inspections has a new electrical 

compliance inspector. 

Starting the fall of 2021, the compliance 
inspector will be visiting job sites to 

check electrical licenses.

•  Licensed workers are on all job sites

•  Proper ratios of journeyman and trainees
    on job sites

•  Compliance with WAC/RCW rules

•  Equal opportunities are provided
    for all licensed electricians and 
    electrical contractors

•  A safer community by eliminating 
   unlicensed electrical work

THE ELECTRICAL COMPLIANCE INSPECTOR’S 
FOCUS IS TO ENSURE: 

For questions, more information, or to 
submit a compliant, call (206) 615-0808


